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Dear Lord Bonomy,

Please ensure that there are no loopholes in the exemptions in the Hunting Act in Scotland. The law is being
 repeatedly flouted and foxes are being flushed out by hounds to be shot and even still being ripped apart by the
 dogs.
To say hunting is necessary for the control of foxes is no excuse for what is actually a barbaric and cruel leisure
 pastime of so called 'guardians of the countryside'.
Please show compassion, empathy and a conscience and put a stop to cruel fox hunting.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Birkett
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